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You may qualify for full-scope Medi-Cal  
 

 

Starting May 1, 2022, Alameda County residents 50 years of age or older may 
qualify for full-scope Medi-Cal.  Immigration status does not matter.   
 

Your medical home can help you determine if you may qualify for full-scope 
Medi-Cal and help you apply for health care coverage.   
 

You can also contact: 

• HealthPAC Customer Service (1-877-879-9633, Monday – Friday, 8:30 am. – 
5:00 pm)  

• Health Insurance Technician Enrollment Assistance (1-800-422-9495, 

Monday – Friday, 8:30 am – 5:00 pm). 
 

NOTICE 


